
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 24th March 2020 
 

A message from Mr Taylor 

 
Dear Children 
 
I just wanted to write to you to say ‘thank you’ for how brilliant you have been last week.  There is a lot 
going on in our world at the moment and it is a challenge but as always, we have been resilient and I 
know that together we can get through this.   
 
Our school is closed to nearly all pupils now and I don’t know when we will be opening again but I want 
to ask you all to do some learning at home.  On the school website we have put some work for you- look 
in the newsletter and curriculum section of the website and remember to keep reading.   
 
Whilst you are off school, be kind to everyone in your family, think of ways you can help around the 
house and be ‘good’ people and always try to be responsible, respectful to your family and do the right 
thing, just like you do at school - this will make a world of difference to the people you live with. 
 
The staff and I miss you terribly.  Our school is a strange place being so quiet without you here.   
 
Please stay safe and stay in your homes.  
 
 
With best wishes 
 
Mr Taylor 
 
Remember our school values and help at home as much as you can! 
 
 
 
  
 


